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Comments: I'm writing to comment on the Great Burn. I'm a mountain biker, snowmobiler, and Wilderness

advocate. The Great Burn is a place that should be designated as Wilderness.  It's wild, diverse, and fragile.

Snowmobiles and timbersleds do have impact on the areas they are used. The burn is too easy to access to

allow snowmobiles.  They would be everywhere in there. It would affect current use patterns, vegetation and

wildlife habits. I've hiked and skied most drainages from LoLo pass north to diamond lake and the country is very

accessible.  Too accessible to open to mechanized and motorized use so close to larger population areas. If

sleds are allowed in there it would kill the skiing. The same goes for mountain biking. There's too many bikers

that want to get in and ride that area. It would increase the use too much for an an area with the kind of character

it embodies. There's plenty of recreational use and access in the current management plan. It doesn't need to be

opened up to mechanized and motorized use.  The road and facilities can barely handle the use the area get's

now. Let's not love it to death. Thanks!


